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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison 
Communication 

 

To: Mr. Yoichi Maeda, Chairman ITU-T Study Group 15 <yoichi.maeda@ttc.or.jp> 
Mr. Jean-loup Ferrant, Rapporteur Q13/15 <jean-loup.ferrant@calnexsol.com> 
Mr. Greg Jones, Counsellor, ITU-T Study Group 15 <greg.jones@itu.int> 

CC: Mr. Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC <p.nikolich@ieee.org> 
Mr. Adam Healey, Secretary IEEE 802.3 Working Group <adam.healey@lsi.com> 
Mr. Steven B. Carlson, Chair, IEEE P802.3bf Task Force <scarlson@hspdesign.com>  

 Mr. Marek Hajduczenia, Chief Editor,  
      IEEE P802.3bf Task Force <marek.hajduczenia@zte.com.cn>   
 

From: IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group1 

Subject: Liaison letter to ITU-T SG15 from IEEE P802.3bf Task Force  

Date:  17th March 2011 

Approval:  Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Singapore, 17th March 2011 

 
Dear Mr. Maeda, Mr. Ferrant and members of ITU-T Study Group 15, 

We would like to update you on the status of the IEEE P802.3bf draft.  

All IEEE P802.3bf Task Force public material may be found at http://www.ieee802.org/3/bf/public/. 
In order to assist ITU-T SG15 in its work of enhancing time synchronization over packet 
networks within ITU-T SG15, IEEE P802.3bf, Sponsor Ballot Draft 3.2 is attached to this 
communication. 

We understand that access to this draft will be restricted to ITU-T membership only. 

Sincerely, 

David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
<dlaw@hp.com> 
 

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 

represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  


